
Memo from the Nurse 
 

Dental Health Certificate 
 

NYS requests that all students entering grades Kindergarten, 2, 4, 7, and 10 provide 
the school with a dental health certificate.  This certificate must be signed by a dentist who 
has examined your child sometime within the past twelve months.  It must state that the 
child is in “fit” condition of dental health to permit attendance at school.  Attached is a copy 
of the certificate for your convenience. 
 

If you have questions or concerns regarding this request, please do not hesitate to call 
me at 315-543-2592 or email me at kavallone@hcsk12.org.  Certificates can be faxed, attention 
School Nurse, to the school at 315-543-2360 or mailed to my attention at the Harrisville 
Central School, 14371 Pirate Lane, Harrisville, NY 13648. 
 
 Thanks so much for your cooperation! 
 
Sincerely, 
   
 
 
Kelly Avallone, RN 
School Nurse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:kavallone@hcsk12.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dental Health Certificate 
 
 
Student’s Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
 
He/She  IS / IS NOT in fit condition of dental health to permit his/her attendance at public 
school. 
 
 
He/She was seen in our office on ____________________________ and was found to have the 
following conditions:  ______________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Dentist Name:  __________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ______________________________________________ 
      ______________________________________________ 
      ______________________________________________ 
 

Phone #:  ______________________________________________ 
 

License #:  _____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Date:  ____________________________ Signature:  ____________________________________ 
 


